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Sure hope everyone had a fantastic summer….it always goes by way to fast!!  
September is planning time for next year….the home office and all our 
producers will be getting schedules together and making a game plan for 
2020.  Having great ropings with affordable fees for the whole family will 
continue to be our top priority.  We always value any input from our members, 
so please feel free to send us an email to office@otrc.net with any ideas, 
suggestions or feedback. Overall, the 2019 season was a good one, for sure! 
All of you members help make this association what it is and your support and 
participation are very much appreciated – so THANK YOU for being part of 
OTRA!   
 
A special congratulations to Tiffany Thomas of Happy, TX and Garrett Baldwin 
of Muleshoe, TX for being the 2019 OTRA Scholarship recipients.  The most 
excellent wishes to both of you and all students in the coming school year!  
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


